BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF FULTON COUNTY

PUBLIC NOTICE

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
RECESS MEETING

Due to the current public health emergency, the Fulton
County Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for
August 19, 2020 at 10 a.m. will take place via
videoconference. The change is consistent with state and
federal guidance and efforts to prevent transmission of
COVID-19 virus.

If you have additional questions, please contact the Clerk’s Office at
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